

# Year 2 Newsletter 16.3.18

Dear Parents/Carers,

## This Week:

**English:** We have been using adjectives and adverbs to describe a setting to introduce our Magic Paintbrush story. Some of our children have used some lovely similes to describe the cities.

**Maths:** We have begun our new Maths topic of Data Handling. We have collected information using tally charts and displayed our data into Pictograms.

Science: This week we have had an amazing Science Week! We have made slime with a Science Boffin, made our own helicopters, tasted funny foods, used our senses to investigate strange objects plus much much more!

## Next Week:

We will be revising everything we have learnt this year so far in Maths, Literacy, Spelling and Grammar. The children will be recapping what methods they need to use to effectively answer their questions.

### Homework:

The children have got a practice Arithmetic and Spelling and Grammar assessment to help them prepare for their SATs in Summer Term. Hopefully it will also help you understand what their expectations are for the end of Year 2.

### Other Notices:

Our PE day has changed to a Thursday. Plese ensure a full PE kit is provided on Thursdays.

Have a great weekend everybody, Mrs Giannone, Miss Morton, Miss Guthrie, Miss Lewis and Mrs Noel.